
 

 

 
 

15 November 2022 
Dear Parent / Guardian 

Christmas Concert 2022 
 
I am writing to invite you to this year’s Christmas Concert.  This will be held on Thursday 24 November 
starting at 7pm and will be in the auditorium.  
 
With over 150 pupils from All Hallows taking part, you will hear performances from the Concert Band, 
Big Band, School of Rock, Girls’ Choir, Chamber Choir, as well as other groups.  There will be 320 tickets 
available for sale. I strongly advise you to obtain your tickets as soon as possible to avoid 
disappointment. Tickets can be reserved via this Christmas Concert Tickets This link is also available on 
our school twitter page (@allhallows_mus). Once you have reserved tickets a member of the finance 
team will be in touch as payments will only be accepted through ParentPay. If you are unsuccessful 
securing a ticket we place your name on a waiting list. 
 
There will be some refreshments available on the evening from Father Dan’s for you to enjoy during the 
intermission. 
 
With the varied programme containing music to suit many tastes, you are bound to find something that 
you will really enjoy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr M De Mott  
Head of Music 
 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=79MPApKBg0mCFXRYYEe624nsXOqYUSlKnOHSVHeG3XVUNDhLVE83ODc2NEg4VTdVNzRCU1RHU0M3Vi4u

